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From: Meryl & Hartley Tobin

 
To: A/Committee Secretary
Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000
itdec@parliament.qld.gov.au
 
Dear Sir or Madam,
 
We strongly support the Queensland Government’s new laws to ban outdated polluting
 farm practices that are harming our Reef.  We applaud and endorse the primary policy
 objective of the Bill to amend the Environmental Protection Act 1994 to strengthen Great
 Barrier Reef protection measures to improve the quality of the water entering the Great

Barrier Reef and we approve the way it sets out to do this.
 

Regards and best wishes in your endeavours,

 

Meryl & Hartley Tobin
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